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Mr. Allen Samelson, Assistant
Attorney General |

Environmental Control Division
Office of the Attorney General
500 South Second Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Springfield, IL 62706 TO F01A-84-771 |

Dear Mr. Samelson:

.Jhis is in response to your letter dated September 28, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of two
categories of records regarding ex parte communications written pursuant
to 10 CFR 2.780 between the Cornissioners and their staff and the Illinois
Power Company since 1975.

The search for records has been completed by the NRC staff, and the only
record related to your request is identified on the enclosed Appendix.
This record is already available for public inspection and copying in
the NRC Public Document Room and is enclosed.

Sin ely,

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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1. 3/31/81 Letter from Joseph Hendire to Rep. Tom Bevill, responding
to the attached March 5,1981 incoming letter regarding
NRC assistance to intervenor groups. PDR Accession
No. 8104210131
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